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From

Executive Engineer
Provl. Division No.Il PWD B&R

Kaithal.

To
The President,
Kohinoor International Academy,
Village Tatiana District Kaithal.

No: - Y209 Dated:- ©%-05-209%

Subject: - Request for issuing Building Safety Certificate (Kohinoor International
Academy at Tatiana).

Reference. - Your letter No. KIA/2023-24/00259 dated 29.04.2023.

In this connection, it,is intimated that the Sub Divisional Engineer,

Yo

Provincial Sub Division PWD B&R Br. Guhld inspected the building cited as subject and reporte!

that the above said building seems to be safe.

It is for kind information please.
X‘/)

DA/NIl E}ﬁcui—h//e Engineer
Provl. Division No.Il PWD B&R

Kaithak

Endst. No. Dated.

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub
Division PWD B&R Guhla for information w.r.t. his letter No. 356 dated 05.05.2023.

DA/Nil. Executive Engineer,
Provl. Divn. No.Il, PWD B&R Br..

Kaithal.
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